


































Burt County Planning Commission 
October 17th

, 2022 6:30pm 
Meeting and Public Hearing 

Minutes 

Visitors signing in: Dave and Elizabeth Brainard, Bryan and KC Miller, Nie Seery, Norma?, 
Karolyn ? and Scott Hayes, 

The meeting was Called to Order at 6:35P.M. by Chairman Rodney Bromm. 

Roll Call was taken by Ann Chytka as follows: Rodney Bromm Present, Charley Cull Present, 

Jay Hovendick Absent, Don Johnson Present, Wally Lydick Absent, Tony Moseman Absent 

Clayton Olsen Present, Roger Pond Absent, Scott Ronnfeldt Present 

Quorum present yes. 

It was noted where the Open Meetings Act was located. 

Bromm stated that the minutes from September 6th, 2022 were received and reviewed. 

With no changes being made, Don Johnson made a motion to approve the minutes from the 
September 6th, 2022 meeting 2nd by Scott Ronnfeldt. 

Roll call vote Ayes- Bromm, Cull, Johnson, Olsen, and Ronnfeldt Nays- none. Absent­
Hovendick, Lydick, Moseman, and Pond 

At 6:38 Chairman Bromm opened the public hearing for the Final Plat Approval -Eagle 
Island, PTS2SW4 SEC 6 & PTE2NW4&PRIVATE RD SEC 7 6 Twp 21 Rng.12E 
ARIZONA TOWNSHIP 

Bromm asked Dave Brainard to give an update. Dave stated that is in the process of getting his 
S WPPP reinstated and that he hopes to have the Island ready in December. 

Bromm asked if there were any others wishing to speak being none, Ann read an email that was 
received from Deanna Goodwin at 5:13 that day. 

Bromm closed the public hearing at 6:43 pm. 

There was discussion about the Final Plat, and the Pros for the County. 

Scott Ronnfeldt made a motion to accept the final plat with the pro's being economic 
development and growth of the tax base in Burt County, with the stipulation that all state and 
federal regulations be followed. 2nd by Charley Cull. 

Roll call vote Ayes- Bromm, Cull, Johnson, Olsen, and Ronnfeldt Nays- none. Absent­
Hovendick, Lydick, Moseman, and Pond 

Old Business: Don Johnson asked if he could get a print out of the update book, Ann said that 
they would be available at the next meeting. 



Reports-September's Zoning Permit Report was handed out to Commission members. 

Correspondence- Ann read a resignation letter from Tony Moseman, and advised the 

Commission that David Schold has asked Tyler Weitzenkamp he will be appointed at the next 

Board of Supervisors meeting on the 28th of October. 

Next meeting: Is to be determined. Ann stated she doesn't know of anything coming down the 

pipeline. 

Being no additional business Charley made a motion to adjourn at 7:05pm 2nd by Scott 
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Burt County Planning and Zoning Administrator Burt County Planning and Zoning Chairman 

These minutes are not the official record and may be corrected. A copy of the approved official minutes will be 

available to the public at the Planning and Zoning Administrator's Office once they approved by the Planning and 

Zoning Commission. 


